
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE CITY OF LINDEN’S  

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (DDA) BOARD 
INTENT TO HOLD A SEMI-ANNUAL INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2025 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Pursuant to P.A. 57 of 2018, which took effect January 1, 2019, 
the City of Linden’s Downtown Development Authority will hold the second of two 
Informational Meetings required annually. The Second Informational Meeting will take place at 
the regular meeting of the DDA Board on Thursday, October 23, 2025 at 8:30 a.m. The meeting 
will be held within The Linden Community Center located at 105 Mill Street, Linden, Michigan 
48451. 
 
Persons wishing to comment may do so during the meeting. Written comments may also be 
submitted prior to 4:00 p.m. on October 22, 2025, and should be addressed to: 
 
 

City Clerk’s Office 
132 East Broad Street 

P.O. Box 507  
Linden, MI 48451  

 
 
 

Post: 10/1/2025 
  

 


